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Dear Professor Matthews: 

The J'ournal of Religion has just received a review copy 

of Christianity ~ African Education by R. Pierce Beaver. 

Our editors would be very pleased to publich your critical 

evaluation of this work. 

R. Pierce Beaver is professor of Missions and Director 

of the Center for the Study of the Christian World Mission 

at the Divinity School of the University of Chicago. I am 

certain he would value your critique. Should you, indeed, 

decide to review Professor Beaver's recent book for us--I 

could send you the review copy at once . 

The Journal of Religion ha~ welcomed the appearance 

of the WCC volume under your editorship and has undertaken 

its review .. 

Hoping 1;0 hear from you soon, I am 

Since~~ yours, 

~~~ 
Tom Sherwood 
Editorial Assistant 


